

| | | | | |
|-------------------------------|---------------------|---|-------------|--|
| Minute/Note of Meeting | TITLE | NHCC | | |
| | DATE | 2nd DECEMBER 2019 | TIME | |
| | VENUE | NH TRUST OFFICES | | |
| | DISTRIBUTION | COMMITTEE MEMBERS, COUNCILLORS, CNES | | |
| | | | | |

| | |
|-------------------|--|
| Present: | JOHN MACLEOD, AGNES MORRISON, CLLR JG MITCHELL, CLLR F CUNNINGHAM , ROBERT MACKINNON. KAREN MACDONALD, CATHERINE MACDONALD , MARGO MACLEOD |
| Apologies: | CLLR FINNEGAN, DIANA MACLENNAN, GRANT FULTON |
| | |

| Item | Summary and Action | Who? | When? |
|------------------------------|--|------|-------|
| 1 APPROVAL OF MINUTES | THERE WERE TWO SETS OF MINUTES TO PROPOSE AND SECOND MINUTES 19 TH AUGUST :- PROPOSED- M.MACLEOD SECONDED – JOHN MACLEOD MINUTES 6 TH NOVEMBER :- PROPOSED K MACDONALD SECONDED- C MACDONALD | | |
| 2 MATTERS ARISING | REGARDING SITE VISIT AS MUCH AS POSSIBLE OF WHAT WAS AGREED HAS NOW BEEN DONE. THE ROAD SWEEPER HAS ALSO BEEN JGM HAD GONE TO DRINISHADER TO LOOK AT THE ABANDONED CARS THAT WERE SPOKEN ABOUT AT THE LAST MEETING AND AGREED THAT THEY WERE IN PASSING PLACES AND SHOULD NT BE PARKED THERE. . THIS IS PROBABLY A MATTER FOR THE NEW POLICEMAN WHO IS STARTING SOON. WE HAD TRIED TO CONTACT HIM TO INVITE HIM TO MEETING BUT HAVE BEEN UNABLE TO CLLR MITCHELL WILL TRY AND GET CONTACT DETAILS FOR HIM THERE IS STILL NO WORK STARTED ON THE POLICE STATION HOUSES – THE COMPANY WILL NOT BE RETURNING AND SO THIS MIGHT HAVE TO GO BACK OUT TO TENDER | | |
| 3 NEW COUNCIL WARDS | THESE PROPOSALS MEAN THERE WILL BE TWO COUNCILLORS REPRESENTING HARRIS AND NORTH AND SOUTH LOCHS WILL BE A SEPERATE WARD. | | |

| Item | Summary and Action | Who? | When? |
|---------------------------------------|---|------|-------|
| 4 SPEEDING CARS ON MAIN STREET | THIS HAS BEEN BROUGHT TO JML BY A MEMBER OF THE PUBLIC AND IT WAS AGREED THAT IT WAS PROBABLY SOMETHING THE POLICE SHOULD BE DEALING WITH AS WELL AS ANY OTHER MOTORING OFFENCES | | |
| 5 UPDATE FROM HARRIS FORUM | <p>CLLR MITCHELL SAID THAT LOCAL BODIES ARE WELL REPRESENTED BY THE HARRIS FORUM BUT THAT THEY ARE LOOKING A MORE FORMAL CONSTITUTION AND AT HAVING A CHAIRPERSON FROM A MINIMUM PERIOD OF A YEAR RATHER THAN THE ROTATING SYSTEM AT PRESENT.</p> <p>GRANT FULTON, ANGUS CAMPBELL AND HDL WERE VERY HAPPY TO HAVE RECEIVED FUNDING FOR THE 'TUNA PROJECT'</p> | | |
| 6 AOCB | <p>KENNY MORRISON HAS WRITTEN TO ASK IF WE WOULD BE ABLE TO HELP WITH THE DISABLED GOLF TOURNAMENT WHICH IS COMING TO HARRIS IN 2020 – IT WAS AGREED TO GIVE £500 FROM CC FUNDS WITH A VIEW TO PERHAPS GIVING MUAITEABHAL MONEY IN THE NEW YEAR.</p> <p>MATILDA LOMAS HAD ASKED IF ANYONE WOULD BE AVAILABLE TO MEET WITH REPRESENTATIVES OF THE SCOTTISH SALMON COMPANY NEXT WEEK TO DISCUSS FUTURE PLANS – CLLR MITCHELL IS MEETING WITH THEM ANYWAY SO HE WILL REPRESENT THE NHCC AS WELL.</p> <p>GRITTING :- THE GRITTING POLICY WAS BROUGHT UP – AT PRESENT GRITTING STOPS AT LUSKENTYRE AND THE BAYS AREA ARE A CATEGORY 3. THIS IS NOT SATISFACTORY AS THERE ARE MORE CARERS ON THE BAYS ROAD THAN ON ANY OTHER. THE CLLRS WILL CONVEY THIS TO CNES</p> <p>THERE HAVE BEEN PROBLEMS WITH THE WATER SERVICE IN DRINISHADER BUT THESE ARE TO BE FIXED IN THE NEXT FEW WEEKS.</p> <p>CLLR MITCHELL SPOKE ON THE PRESS REPORTS REGARDING THE REFURB OF TH COUNCIL CHAMBERS AND EXPLAINED THAT SOME OF THE EQUIPMENT DOES NT WORK AND THE FURNITURE IS COMING APART AND REALLY NEEDS UPGRADING THIS HAS ALSO BEEN</p> | | |

| Item | Summary and Action | Who? | When? |
|----------------------|--|------|-------|
| | <p>AGREED PREVIOUSLY BY COUNCIL.</p> <p>KAREN MACDONALD HAD BEEN APPROACHED BY JOHAN MORRISON FROM THE BANK HOUSE ASKING IF IT WAS POSSIBLE TO HAVE A CLEAR SIGN FOR THE ATM – THEY HAVE VISITORS IN THERE GARDEN IN THE TOURIST SEASON LOOKING FOR THE MACHINE. CLLR FINNEGAN HAS THE DETAILS FOR THE ATM OPERATORS AND THIS CAN BE PASSED ON TO HIM.</p> <p>SHE HAS ALSO BEEN ASKED IF SOMETHING CAN BE DONE ABOUT THE STREET LIGHT IN THE MIDDLE OF THE PAVEMENT BESIDE THE MARSHALLING AREA – PEOPLE WITH PRAMS HAVE TO GO ONTO THE MAIN ROAD TO GET PAST. WITH THE WORK GOING ON AT THE FERRY AREA AT THE MOMENT IT IS UNLIKELY ANYTHING WILL BE DONE UNTIL EVERYTHING IS COMPLETE.</p> <p>DRAINAGE AT SCOTT ROAD IS CAUSING A PROBLEM – THE COUNCILLORS WILL LOOK INTO THIS MATTER</p> | | |
| DATE OF NEXT MEETING | MONDAY 24 TH FEBRUARY 2020 | | |
| | | | |